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Work Summary:  

• End of year device collections have completed successfully. IT Dept has begun cleaning, 

inventorying, and making repairs to Chromebook devices for the 25’ – 26’ school year.  

• Genetec server security software has successfully been updated to the latest version.  

o Client software on all security desks and key ERT personnel have also been 

upgraded to the latest version.   

• A new endpoint security protection has been pushed to all servers and staff devices.  

• A new firewall installation is scheduled for Friday July 18th. 

• Classroom management software upgrade to Senso 2.0 is scheduled for August. 

o Initial kickoff meeting is scheduled for 7/10/2025  

• Firmware upgrades to access points and network switches are underway across all 

buildings.  

 

Work Order Statistics – as of 9:15AM on 7/10/25 

Closed Work Orders: 138 

Open Work Orders: 58 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mass Communication via Thrillshare 

On the Receiving End (Staff, Parents, Stakeholders) 



Phone calls: will come from 856-652-2700 (District Main #) 

Text Messages: will come from 98900 w/ preface GPSD:  

Text Stop to Opt out or Text Start to 98900 to opt back in. Recommend adding this # into your contact 

list as Glassboro Public Schools  

Voice: will be text to speech preface: call from Glassboro Public Schools.  

 

 

 


